Debra Thompson

From: Ambre Burrell <ambreburrell@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 6:54 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Mandates

Dear Assembly-

I was shocked to read the Borough is considering additional mandates on our community. At this time we
have had one case - It didn't spread.....

With the announcement from the President and our governor talking about the need to reopen
businesses I find it appalling that you are even considering additional mandates especially requiring our
community to wear masks in public.

Additionally Petersburg is a community over 3,000 with a hospital so Essential service workers are
allowed to travel after submitting a Plan to the State under the Governors Mandate - Wrangell and Sitka
have tried and failed to fight this. Why waste time and money on this issue?

Many Petersburg residents and small businesses are struggling greatly right now. The additional
restrictions on our life are un necessary and put an additional burden on an already struggling economy
and community.

Stop the madness - let's start working towards opening Petersburg up for business - not continuing to
shut us down.

Sincerely,
Ambre Burrell

Attempting to run three businesses as a third grade teacher and Stay at home mom

Sent from my iPhone

-



